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Shelton England, Deputy Coroner
Greenville County Coroner’s Office
1190 W. Faris Rd.

Greenville, SC 29605

Re: HPP Grant Proposal
Dear Mr. England,

Congratulations! The Upstate Health Care Coalition Executive Board with the support of
the Advisory Council has approved your grant request for the Randox Point of Care
Forensic Toxicology Unit in the amount of $102,000.00 for the 2023/2024 budget year.

Our offer of this grant is subject to a fully signed and executed contract agreement, that
will be forth coming, between your organization and SC DHEC. Please do not go to any
expense for this project until your contract has been fully executed. The projectis not
awarded until the day the contract is fully executed and any expense that is incurred prior
to then will not be covered by the grant.

This project will need to be completed, goods or services received, and with evidence that
the invoice has been paid, by the contract end date of 06/30/2024. Please ensure the
vendor(s) of this project can meet this deadline.

Also note that we expect that the awarding organization to participate in 75% of all offered
meetings, educational events, conferences, surveys, email requests, etc. and give
progress information related to the project as requested.

Thank you for your support of the Upstate Health Care Coalition. We look forward to
working with you and your organization.

Sincerely,

dﬂuptw-}mww

Trieste M. Underhill, Chairperson

Upstate Health Care Coalition Executive Board
Upstate Region, South Carolina
tunderhill@selfregional.org

864.554.7942



